Inland Revenue Department
B (264) 497 8334 P.O. Box 60, The Former NBA Building

B inlandrevenue@gov.ai The Valley, Anguilla, Al-2640

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

2021 Business Licence Renewal

Please be advised that all business licences expire on the 31% December each year. Therefore, all
business and occupation licence holders are reminded that their business licence is due for
renewal by 31% January 2021.

If you are an active business owner, please complete the 2021 Renewal of Business Licence
Application Form (which can be downloaded from the Government of Anguilla Website at
Www.gov.ai), and return the application to the Inland Revenue Department with the supporting
documents as requested on the form.

All forms should be submitted and accompanied by the owner or an authorized representative of
the establishment or business. The owner or representative will be required to meet with an
officer within the Taxpayer Services Unit to further discuss and update details of their business.

If your business is no longer in operation, you will be required to complete an Application for
Closure Form. Once submitted, a Compliance Officer will review all accounts associated with a
“Sole Proprietor” or “Company” to determine if applicable for closure. This may also include a
site visit to the business location.

Please be advised that information pertinent to the establishment or business will only be
provided to the owner or any authorized persons of the establishment or business.

The Inland Revenue Department will be upgrading its Tax System during the month of J anuary
2021. We would therefore like to encourage all business owners to renew their business licenses
prior to 18™ January 2021, as we will not be able to facilitate any renewals during this week due
to data conversion. The renewal process will resume on 26" January 2021.

As a courtesy to our customers, we accept payment by Cash, Cheque, Visa or Master Debit and
Credit Cards. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Inland
Revenue Department at (264) 497-8334 or e-mail us at inlandrevenue@gov.ai.

Thank you for your usual cooperation and best wishes for a prosperous New Year.
Regaxds,
Lonnie Hobson (Mr.)

Comptroller, Inland Revenue Department (Acting)
30™ December 2020




